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REMINDER: ALL STUDENTS MUST HAVE A NOTEBOOK

DEDICATED FOR SOCIAL STUDIES. I WILL CHECK THIS


MONDAY ALL OF YOUR IN CLASS NOTES.

WE HAVE FINISHED

WITH EGYPT AND

WILL CONTINUE WITH

THE MIDDLE EAST.

. 

WE HAVE LEFT OFF WITH THE

FRENCH COLONIES IN


ILLINOIS AND WILL

CONTINUE WITH THE STATE

OF ILLINOIS

WE ARE

CONTINUING OUR

LESSON ON THE


COLUMBIAN

EXCHANGE 

ALL ASSIGNMENTS WERE GIVEN DURING THE

WEEK. NOTHING IS DUE MONDAY. HAVE A


NICE WEEKEND


